
 
 
 
19 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent and Carers 
 
 
Year 13 student reports were available for students to collect on Friday 9th February. 
We have a large number of reports uncollected, please can you remind your child to 
collect their report from Mrs Jones if they have not done so. 
 
Upcoming Dates 
 
Thursday 29th February Year 13 - Year group photograph.  
This will take place at 11am in the Sports Hall. Individual and friendship photographs 
will also take place 
 
Thursday 29th February - 18:00-19:00 Virtual Student Finance Talk  
For parents/ carers/ students who will be attending university September 2024 
delivered by Student Finance Wales - joining details sent today 
 
Monday 22nd April - Key Stage 5 Exam Information Evening 17:00 Neuadd Celyn 
 
Friday 10th May - Year 13 last day and Leaver's Assembly 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mrs K Dilks 
Head of Upper School     


